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Alcohol Beverage Control Board,

Transferring the Alcohol licenses requested prior to the pending
Safeway/Kroger merger, would harm the ability of the attached grocery
stores to operate if sold to a third party grocery chain.

Alcohol licenses are assets intrinsically connected to the viable
operation of these grocery stores and should not allowed to be
transferred prior to the proposed merger taking place.

V/r,

Please feel free to contact, if additional information or comments are
requested.or required.

Christopher Effgen
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